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Date: 7 February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of STUDENT FULLNAME 
  

EASTER EVENT! 
 
We believe in the importance of Parental Engagement and the significant positive effects it has on children’s 
achievement. We understand the benefits of actively involving parents/carers in their child’s school journey as 
such, we actively communicate with you through letters, telephone calls, emails, and texts. 
 
We would like to enhance our parental strategy/engagement with our Pupil Premium parents/carers and therefore we 
would like to invite you and your child/children to our second intimate event based at the Bridge with an Easter theme 
to take the time to make this Easter a little more magical for our students.  
 
Attending our Easter Event is not just about enjoying the goods on offer though- it is a fantastic opportunity to spend 
quality time with our children, whilst participating in Easter crafts, in which you can create your own easter gift for a 
friend, an easter wreath and enter our Easter competition, designing a teacher from an egg. This will be alongside our 
pop-up stands of hot chocolate and treats. Families will also take home an easter treat to enjoy. 
 
Alongside this, you will also have the chance to meet our team members again who are available to support our students 
to thrive in school; Mr Teasdale our Assistant Principal; Miss Lill our HLTA, Miss Fisher HLTA and Mrs Thornhill our 
Student Engagement Officer  
 
 
The details for our event are as follows: 
 
Date: Wednesday 26th March  
Location: Penistone Grammar School (The Bridge) 
Time of first session: 4 – 5pm 
Time of second session: 5:15 – 6:15pm 
 

As this is a face-to-face (in-person) event we kindly request confirmation of your attendance so we can ensure we have 
enough food, refreshments and gift bags. We would also like to kindly remind that if you would like to bring children that 
do not attend Penistone Grammer School, that they are also welcome to join in with the Christmas fun. Please click 
here to register your interest 

Thank you for your engagement, we are looking forward to meeting you and sharing with you all that we have to 
offer.  Should you have any questions in the interim, please don't hesitate to contact us by email on: 
gteasdale@penistone-gs.uk 

Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Lill 
The Bridge HLTA 
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